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Minutes of the Committee Meeting 1st July 2013
Present:
Mark Sains
Secretary


Dave Debnam
Vice President


Bill Barrett
Men’s Captain


Karen Ashby
Ladies’ Captain

Helen Morris

Pam Abbitt


Chris McLaren


Simon Cain
1 Chairman’s Comments
Due to the short notice, there were no planned chairman’s comments
2 Apologies
Apologies were received from Stuart and Elaine Harries, and Tony Green
3 Previous Minutes

The minutes of the June meeting were agreed and accepted.
4 Matters Arising
MS failed to mention to SH about the biathlon intraclub prize, but there were not enough entries for it to be worthwhile.
MS emailed Dave Thompson regarding a quiz. Dave was amenable and suggested a January date (due to post C-word blues).

· The committee wasn’t sure about January (due to weather) and wondered about February/March (being wary of the awards night)

· (EH) to check with the Working Men’s Club about possible Saturday nights

5 Secretary Report

Correspondence received from SEAA regarding AGM agenda (date is September).
Correspondence received from Team Luton & Beds regarding AGM 4th July. They wanted to know (at short notice) whether we would change to the Inspire meeting room. MS emailed indicating the meeting room was too small, but we would move to a studio if Inspire agreed; TG backed this up in a following telephone call.

6 Treasurer’s Report

TG supplied the following account to MS for the committee meeting:

Cash in hand:
£114.20
Bank 

£10709.97
Deposit account
£103.91
Charity 

£1177.02
7 Membership Secretary’s Report

We are pleased to welcome 2 new members:
· Sinead Doyle

· Andrew Hiskett

8 Running Report by Bill Barrett and Karen Ashby – June 2013
Once again June was a very busy month for Striders taking part in races.

Saturday 1st   Kieran Fitzpatrick ran the Kest Roadrunner Marathon which consisted of 17 laps around a tarmac cycle track! This must have been extremely hard to motivate yourself!  Well done Kieran. Karen Ashby ran the Milton Keynes 5k Park Run.

Sunday 2nd   Dave Hall ran the Mendip Mercury Challenge 30 miles! Just ask Dave about it!

3 Striders ran the Bishop Stortford 10 miles with PB runs from Kim Willis and Zena Ellis. Although comments about the course were not favourable!

Saturday 8th   Dave Hall ran the Langport 42k, this was his first day

And on Sunday 9th he ran the Langport 42k which was his 120th marathon second day! An amazing achievement once again from Dave Hall.

Also on Sunday 9th Carla Greer ran a PB in the Southend half marathon. 6 Striders ran the St. Albans half marathon with PB runs from Gez Fallon, Chris Carter, Finbar Willis, Nikki Cox, Simon Norris and Lehla Carter. Lee Murphy finished second in the Barton 5k and Matt Crossland and Gly Simmons ran the Barton 10K. Lynn Doyle and Peter Breslin ran the Waybridge 10k where Lynn ran a PB. Jenny Griffiths ran the Whipsnade 10k.

Friday 14th   At least 13 Striders ran the Marston Vale 5k where Adrian Copp was first vet 40 and Alison Sugars was third lady with a further 6 PB’s recorded for that event. Well done to all who participated.

Saturday 22nd   Stuart Harries, Chris Green and Mark Sains completed The Wall – a race of 69 miles. You will have to ask them why? But very well done to all 3 of you! John Chapman ran the St Albans 5k Park Run.

Sunday 23rd   We know that at least 1 Strider ran The Race for Life but omitted to put down their name on the race sheet! Richard Evans ran the Culworth half marathon. Miriam Tedder and Kate Linhart each ran impressive PB’s in the Avenger half ironman triathlon! Well done to both of you.

We have a very busy period of racing coming up with the Luton Series, our own Ladies 5k, the Doug Anderson 5k and the Stevenage relays. We appreciate that the Beginners Course is almost at an end and we hope that as many ladies as possible will enter our own Ladies 5k and continue running with Striders. We hope this year to see a better turnout for the Stevenage Relays which take place on Thursday 25th July in the evening.

Good luck to everybody racing and hope that you achieve your PB’s.

9 Strider of the Month

Strider of the Month was awarded to:
· Adrian Copp
· For achieving several V40 podium finishes, including in track races racing as a Strider
10 Ladies’ 5k Race
Need to check with EH regarding trophies, medals and bananas/waters etc
Marshals should meet up at 9am. Those setting up (CM, DD, SC & SH?) should meet at 7am
11 Round Norfolk Relays

MS showed some stage information:
· Approx starting times (and night-time stage)

· Approx distance from Luton

12 A.O.B

DD mentioned that the Luton half-marathon is the same date as the first Three Counties XC (27th Oct)
· (BB) to see if the 3CXC race can be re-arranged

PA supplied an invoice for the biathlon trophies (£152.67), HM supplied a cheque for half (£76.34)

· (TG) needs to confirm about room fees (if not, we should make a donation)

SC has asked if MS, SH and Chris Green could provide some memories of The Wall (possibly for the Striders magazine)

SC congratulates the Striders for the organisation and participation of the John O’Callaghan 5 mile race
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